Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening – Follow Up

Following on from the Year 11 into Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday 26th January, if you have any questions you would like to ask about the process of transferring into Year 12, please complete this form.

A recording of the evening can found HERE

Kind regards

Mrs Frances Marx
School Office Manager / Sixth Form Administrator
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